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‘Better Together’

6th September 2019

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the post of School Business Manager at The Children’s Hospital School. We are seeking a committed, flexible, resilient and highly-organised professional to complement the work of our exceptional team. You will be an inspirational leader who is uncompromising in the pursuit of improving standards in the education and support of children with medical needs. 
The school supports the education of children who are too ill to attend their own school across a range of provisions which, although different, work towards the same shared values and beliefs. A feature of the school is the excellent teamwork which exists in addition to the dedication and care shown to our children. 

You would be joining the school at an exciting time and will be able to make a significant contribution to the future direction and development of this unique learning environment. You will have access to superb continuing professional development and support. We have established first class partnerships locally, nationally and internationally as we continually seek to develop both ourselves and others. We are ambitious and are seeking a colleague who is wanting to be part of our journey as an outstanding, innovative, outward looking school.
I hope that the information provided in the application pack and on our website will encourage you to apply for this unique and exciting post. Those wishing to visit the school before applying are able to do so on Wednesday 11th or Monday 16th September at 4pm.

I would ask you to contact Lynn White, our senior admin officer, to arrange to visit at one of these times (recruitment@childrenshospitalschool.leicester.sch.uk). If you would like to speak to me personally about any aspect of the job, then please contact the school office.

To apply, please complete the application form and attach a supporting letter which should be no longer than 2 sides of A4. In your letter, please explain how your skills, knowledge and experience make you the best candidate for this role and how you will support our aim to remain an outstanding, innovative and outward looking school.

All applications should be sent to Lynn White at the email address above or by post to The Children’s Hospital School, Simmins Crescent, Leicester, LE2 9AH. The closing date for applications is 9.00am on Monday 23rd September and we aim to contact those invited to interview by Thursday 26th September. Interviews are scheduled to be held the week beginning 30th September.
This post offers a truly wonderful opportunity for you to join the leadership team of our school and to make a significant difference to the lives of children in hospital education. I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully
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Stephen Deadman

Head Teacher

The School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. References will be taken up for all shortlisted applicants, and successful candidates will be subject to satisfactory enhanced disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring Service.
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